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ISSUE: TRANSPORTATION, INTERSTATE 81, INFRASTRUCTURE 

State legislators and other local elected officials will host a public information forum on the

future of Interstate 81, to provide the public with a chance to ask questions and share their

thoughts on the I-81 Viaduct Project and its potential impact on the region. 

NYS DOT officials will be there to answer questions. 

                  WHAT:  Public Information Forum on I-81 Viaduct Project

                  WHEN:  Wednesday, December 14, 2016 (Start time @ 6:30 pm)

                  WHERE:  Henninger High School auditorium, 600 Robinson St., Syracuse

The public will be able to sign in at the event, and ask questions or share their thoughts on

the important project.  For more information, please feel free to call (315) 428-7632. 
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https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/john-defrancisco/landing
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/transportation
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/interstate-81
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/infrastructure

